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Comment:

As a Minnesota resident and an annual visitor to the Biwabik area, | would like to state my support for
the Polymet mine. The job generation opportunity is important to the area and should move forward as
long as the project is in full compliance with all federal, state, and local laws and regulations. | firmly
believe that a sound technical solution can be found to any environmental concerns about the project.

Joshua Brand
MINNEAPOLIS, 55448
United States
jswede@gmail.com

Attachments?



